
Follow us: 
 
@Vinnies_Hull 

‘We learn, explore, challenge and respect; sharing Christ’s love through all that we do’ 

Newsletter: 
4th June 2021 

Summer Term 

School Opens Monday 12th April 

May Day—School Closed Monday 3rd May 

School Closes Friday 28th May 

Half Term Monday 31st May— 

Friday 4th June 

School Opens Monday 7th June 

School Closes for Summer Wednesday 21st July 

Summer Holidays: Thursday 22nd July—Tuesday 7th September 

Autumn Term 

School Re-opens Wednesday 8th September 

All term dates for next academic year are available on our website: 

www.stvhull.org > News and Events > Term Dates 

Payments 
Just a reminder that all payments to the school are via ParentPay, this enables you to control and manage your money for 
your child/ren.  Please log in to your account regularly to keep update with payments. This does not apply to donations such 
as non-uniform days/bake sales, this will remain a cash donation. Those with high debts will be sent home with a debt letter 
and if balances are still outstanding, further action will be made. 

ParentPay—SET UP 
All children have their own account, with their own unique username and password, once activated and registered, you have 
control of any payments. ParentPay allows you to make payments via your credit or debit Card. If you require an 
activation letter, please request at the school office. 

PayPoint 
If you wish to pay with cash, you can make payments via a PayPoint shop such as supermarkets, petrol 
stations and any other shop with the PayPoint logo. If you wish to use this method, speak to the school office 
and request a PayPoint barcode letter, where there will be instructions on how to pay for the individual pay-

ment item.   

Change of Home Time  After half-term                                    

Y1 –Y6 : 3:30pm  

FS1: afternoon sessions end 3:30pm                     
FS2: 3:15pm Foundations 1+2 parents to enter 
through the side gate)  

Start times remain the same 

FAO Parents of Years 3, 4, 5 and 6: 

PCSO Visit to St 
Vincent’s 

Our local PCSOs are 
coming to visit our school 
to raise awareness and 
talk to the children about 
issues relating to  
Domestic Abuse. This will 
be delivered in an age-
appropriate way. If you 
have any queries about 
this, please do get in touch 
by calling the school 
office. 

3:30pm 


